
 

    
 

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter @StJosephsLeigh 

Friday 14th June 2019   
Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                               Summer 2 Week 2 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
A message from the Headteacher 
Thank you for your support with the Friends of St Joseph’s first of ‘Four Fridays’ – we now have plenty of Fancy Goods for our Summer Fayre and the children 
look great in their own clothes and see it as a real treat. My thanks goes to FOSJ for setting up the Fathers’ day sale this afternoon to allow children to buy 
some little gifts for their dads. I think it is a lovely idea and was as successful as the Mothers’ day sale. We all really appreciate the effort and hours you put 
into fundraising for our school.  
Congratulations to all our Year 6 pupils who have passed their PIN Award. What a great achievement to be so selfless and kind, I am proud of you all. Parents 
are invited to attend a presentation of their PIN and certificate in Leyland next Thursday 20th June (Please refer to letter Mrs Lawman has sent home.) 
We are all looking forward to our ‘Healthy Eating and Mental Health week’ next week. Please come along if you can, to the Parent workshop on Monday after 
the assembly 9.05am in the school hall. I am aware that we have asked for £3 for D&T materials for next week and £6 for the Awe and Wonder week the week 
after. I am sorry if it feels like a lot at once, together with the requests for the Four Fridays but it is just that time of year and is unavoidable. I do appreciate 
your contributions and can promise you that your children will enjoy their learning and create happy memories as a result. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Quote of the week                                                                                                     
A Year 3 pupil said, 
 
“Gardening club was still great fun even though it rained. We did indoor planting and I planted a runner bean and  
a broad bean.” 
 
 
Happy Father’s Day to: our daddies, dads, stepdads, grandads, uncles, fathers in law and a special mention to those dads and daddies who are in heaven.  
Enjoy your precious family time. 
 
From Miss Daley 

Bonus Ball 
Number 50 

CONGRATULATIONS 
Mrs Drake 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The FOSJ 
Fun Four Fridays 

 
Next Friday 21st June 
Please bring in New 

or Nearly new  
Sports stuff  

to wear Trainers.  
 

As always thank you so 
much for your support.  

Please remember: 
SPORTS DAY 

Wednesday 19th June 
KS2 starts at 9.30am 
KS1 starts at 1.30pm 

ALWAYS AWARD WINNERS 
The class with the most children achieving their always award  

for last week was Year 3 
 and this week also is Year 3  

Well done to Year 3 – the class to beat. 

 

This Week’s Superstars - Friday Top Table 
A very big well done to the following children have earned the most team 

points for their class this week. 
As an added bonus ‘Top Table’  

these winners will earn an extra ten points for their team! 
 

                   Infants                                                   Juniors 
Reception – Zaine Carr                              Year 3 – George Wilson 
Year 1 – Katie Noone                                 Year 4 – Bethany Kidd 
Year 2 – Corey Roberts                              Year 5 – Gabriella Vause 
                                                                       Year 6 – Oscar Lythgoe 
 
 

 

Best Handwriting of the week goes to….. 
 

Alfie Hodgkiss 
in Key Stage 1 and  

 

Corey Hamer 
in Key Stage 2 

 
Well done to both of you – Excellent work! 

 

 

After School Clubs 
 

There is a Rugby session  
this Wednesday 19th June 

 for selected pupils  
ahead of the  

League Cup final on  
Friday 21st June at Leigh Miners 

Manchester Road  
 

Last Gardening club this 
Thursday for Year 3   

3.30pm - 4.15pm 
 

No more Netball  
 

Please check Ping  
for updates. 

Lollypop man 
 

David Blair, our School Crossing 
Patrol will not be working  

next week. 
He still isn’t fit for work so please keep 

him in your thoughts and prayers. 
Also.. 

Please continue to be extra cautious 
crossing the road when dropping off 

and collecting children. 

Parent Governor Vacancy 
 

A gentle reminder that the deadline for any 
applications is 

12pm Friday 21st June 2019  

Year 3 Parents 
Strings concert  
in the school hall 

Tuesday 18th June 
9.30am 

Message for Reception children’s Parents/Carers 
 

May I remind you of the two dates available to attend the 
TRANSITION TO YEAR 1 meeting led by Mrs Dixon. 

Please could you return the slips selecting the date you prefer. 
Tuesday 2nd July 2-3pm 

OR Wednesday 3rd July 2-3pm 
Thank you to those who have sent their slips back already. 

 
 


